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From: Kailee Shearing <kailee@nxne.com> 
To: Ros Dyers <rdyers@}toronto.ca> 
Date: 04/28/2014 11:01 AM 
Subject: Re: NXNE Requirements for Extension 

Hi Ros, 

Great, thank you! 

Could we please add a final addition: 

The venue is Geary Lane, located at 360 Geary Ave. 

Thanks again for your kind assistance, please let me know if you require further information. 

Best, 
Kai lee 

On Apr 24, 2014, at 8:48 AM, Ros Dyers <rdycrs(q!toronto.ca> wrote: 

Hi Kailee, 
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The amendments will be going to the May 6 and 7, 2014 meeting of City Council. I have the following 4 additions: 

Edward Day Gallery 
Weldon Park 
Artscape Gibralter Point 
Cameron House for the outdoor stage. 

Ros 

> > > Kai lee Shearing < kailee@nxne.com > 04/23/2014 6:09 PM > > > 

Hello Ros, 

Hope you're doing well and had a great long weekend! 

I just wanted to follow up on behalf of my colleague Mike Tanner regarding NXNE's application for 4am extended 
licensing for our venues. 

Do you have everything you need from NXNE? Particularly in regards to the venues Geary Lane, Weldon Park, and 
the Edward Day Gallery. These venues were not part of our original list already approved by TEYCC. 

If you require any more information from the NXNE team, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Cheers, 
Kai lee 


